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Navigable Waterways IDL,

A couple concerns from the Bonner County Waterways Maintenance crew will be the
following:
1) This project will most likely require additional no-wake buoys, is it possible given Bonner
County's limited budget, that if this marina expansion happens, that they cover cost and
maintenance of regulatory buoys?
2) Will this interfere with navigation of water and access when levels are reduced?
3) Will the impact from this project cause shift in water pattern which could increase the
collection and hazards and debris? (logs, floating docks, garbage, etc) If so, who will pay to
maintain?

Best,

-- 
Matt Zoeller
Parks & Waterways Director
Bonner County
521 S. Division Ave, Suite 218
Sandpoint, ID 83864
(208) 255-5681 ext. 4
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